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February 2021           
 
Dear Parent/Guardian and Graduates, 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
This year the school leaving ceremony will take place as a virtual recognition event and a socially 
distanced, in-school recognition that meets provincial health guidelines.  
 
DETAILS ON THE SCHOOL LEAVING CEREMONY IS AS FOLLOWS: 
 
SCHOOL LEAVING CEREMONY:   

• TUESDAY, JUNE 29th, 2021 – 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM – NORTH GYMNASIUM 
NOTE:  time subject to change due to Health and Safety guidelines 

• NOTE:  The virtual recognition will be available for viewing on the same date as our in-school 
recognition, Tuesday, June 29th. 

 

GRAD CAP AND GOWN PICK UP:  
• WEDNESDAY, JUNE 16th @ 11:30 AM – NORTH CAFETERIA 

 
NEW THIS YEAR: 

• STUDENTS MUST ORDER THEIR GRAD CAP AND GOWN DIRECTLY THROUGH GASPARD: 
PLEASE CLICK ON THE LINK https://www.buildagrad.ca/northburnabyschool 
between MONDAY, MARCH 1st AND THURSDAY, APRIL 15th AT 11:59 PM ONLY to order your gown 

• NOTE: Once the site closes you will no longer be able to place your cap and gown order, change 
sizes or cancel your order 

 
GRAD FEE PAYMENT:  

• The cost for this is $45.00 and includes a cap and gown, as well as a composite with the school 
diploma  

• Payment is due before Thursday, April 15th 11:59 PM  
• Payment can be made at School Cash Online OR in Room 114 (cash or cheque). 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school office at 604-296-6875. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Laurent Scaligine 
Vice Principal, Burnaby North Secondary 
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